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The Occupier 
Beeching Drive 
Lowestoft  
 
 
 
 
XX September 2020 
 
 
Dear resident, 
 
The Town Council wishes to submit a request to the land owner (East Suffolk Council) of the 
grass land in Beeching Drive to become a conservation area. Both this Council and East 
Suffolk Council have declared a climate emergency and by not cutting the grass on this land 
and allowing the biodiversity to increase with additional wild flowers and insects will have a 
positive environmental impact.  
 
More details of the Town Council’s Climate Emergency declaration can be found on our 
website.  
 
If you would like to submit any comments on this proposal, please contact me before XXXX 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Foote PSLCC. MIMLCC 

Deputy Town Clerk 
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